Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 2:43 PM
To: '‘David Siegel'

Cc: michael beritzhoff; Andrew Savage
Subject: RE: 2449 Santa Clara RO0003225
David,

Please use this email to document the extension of the submittal date until August 14, 2017. I've updated the
date on Geotracker already.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://lwww.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: David Siegel [mailto:dave@eras.biz]

Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 11:20 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>

Cc: michael beritzhoff <mikeberitzhoff@sbcglobal.net>; Andrew Savage <andrew@eras.biz>
Subject: 2449 Santa Clara RO0003225

Hi Mark, we have completed the field investigation and the report is in preparation.

The letter dated May 23, 2017 set a due date for the report of July 28, 2017. We respectfully request an extension to
this due date of at least two more weeks.

Thanks, Dave

David Siegel

Senior Program Manager
ERAS Environmental, Inc.
1533 B Street

Hayward, CA 94541
(510) 247-9885 x304

dave@eras.biz



